
Professional Women in ANS

Meeting Minutes, June 25, 2007

11:30 am – 1:00 pm

Boston, MA
Members in Attendance:  Kimberly Keithline (chair), Rachel Slaybaugh (vice chair), Carol Berrigan, France Bres-Tutino, Mary Lou Dunzik-Gougar, Michaela Eddy, Melissa Hunter, Andrea Pepper, Charlotta Sanders, and Bonnie Shapiro.

Others in Attendance:  Erin Alexander, Vared Anzenberg, Jean Marie Barnwell, Carolyn Heising, Bernie Kirk, Gloria Naurocki, Tamara Powell, Tanya Sloma, Ann Winters
Chair Kimberly Keithline opened the meeting.  A motion was made, seconded, and passed to approve the November 2006 meeting minutes.
Kimberly Keithline announced that Michaela Eddy was selected to receive the student travel assistance funding for this meeting.
The PWANS committee received several applications for student travel assistance funding.  The reviewers tried using draft guidance developed by Bonnie Shapiro and other committee members to assist in evaluating and ranking the applicants.  Based on that trial, it appears that some changes should be made to the application to ensure that it complements the review guidance.  Kimberly Keithline will send the committee members the draft guidance and revised application for comment.
The committee discussed the Diversity Panel session that was held at the November 2006 meeting and began to brainstorm about what the next major activity might be.  
Michaela Eddy volunteered to be the Women in Nuclear (WIN) liaison for the PWANS committee.  Rachel Slaybaugh offered to help.

Carolyn Heising volunteered to be a liaison between PWANS and the Society for Women Engineers (SWE).

The committee discussed ideas for improving the PWANS website.  One suggestion was that the website could include personal stories with answers to questions about women’s issues.  The next step will be to come up with an example for the committee to consider.

The committee discussed the possibility of having PWANS liaisons to universities.  The next step will be to find out what students would be looking for and how such liaisons could be used to promote the PWANS mission.

A few years ago, the ANS put together a pamphlet for PWANS.  It may be appropriate to update that pamphlet.  The next step will be to obtain an electronic version of the pamphlet and distribute it to the committee members for their review and comment.
